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des Benz Trucks. A complaint has 
recently been made that some of the 
trucks so supplied, have been sold by 
the said agency. 

Grant ror Uplift Of Tribals in West 
Bengal 

3712. Shr; Sarkar Murmu: Will the 
Minister (If Home Affairs be pleased 
to state: 

(a) whether any amount was grant-
ed to Government of West Bengal for 
the uplift of the tribal people in 
1961-62; 

(b) if so, the amount granted; and 

(c) the major items for which the 
sum was allocated? 

The Deputy MinIster in the Ministry 
of Home Affairs (Shrlmatl Chandra-
5ckhar): (a) Yes, Sir. Grants were 
given in respect of schemes for Sche-
duled Tribes. 

(b) Rs. 7.75 lakhs in the Centrally 
sponsored programme and Rs. 14'60 
lakhs in respect of State Plan sche-
mes. 

(c) I. Education 

0) Payment of tuition fees, book 
grants, stipends and boarding 
grants. 

(ii) Constmction of hostels and 
primary Schools. 

II. Economic Uplift. 

(i) Ag:iculture 

(ii) Ar.imal Husbandry 

(iii) Co-operation 

(iV) Commerce and Industry. 

m. Health, Housing & other schemes 
(i) Medical & Public Health 

(ii) Irrigation 

(iii) Roads 

(iv) Forests 

(v) Institute for Research Plan-
ning, Evaluation & Cultural 
Development. 

(vi) Social Workers' Training In-
stitute. 

Deaths by Electrocution in Durgapur 
Steel Plant 

3714. Shri DiBen Bhattacharya: Will 
the Minister of Steel aDd Heavy In-
dustries be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that on the 
24th May, 1962 a worker died by elec-
trucution at Durgapur project; 

(b) whcther it is a fact that within 
the last three months at the same 
project, a number of workers died by 
electorcution; and 

(c) if so, the details thereof? 

The Minister of Ste_cl and HeavY 
Industries (Shri C. Subramaniam) : 
(a) and (b): No, Sir. 

(c) Question does not arise. 
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